
DOCUMENTS 
REFERENCED IN 

RESPONSE TO ACLU 
QUESTION 

NO: 6 - OCTOBER 21, 2010 



Walsh, James F (SDA) 

·ram: 
.;ent: 
To: 

Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM 
'Sean G. Mullin' 

Cc: Burke, James F (SDA); '  
Subject: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 

Expansion 

Hello Sean: 

I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ you regarding the first set . 
of deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location of the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off Meeting 
proposed by George Connolly, i.e. The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on Interstate 290 is acceptable to the MSA. I noted 
this to your AA- Bri Blakeman - on April 09 after receiving Bri's e-mail of April 08 regarding same. (I cc'd my response 
to your attention.) 

I would like to proceed ASAP with announcing this to the fourteen Sheriffs' Offices/staff as we agreed to in the 
Implementation Plan. If we need to work with a different date than what we had agreed to - May 04 - that will be 
acceptable to the MSA as well; just so long as we get the Meeting/Kick-off executed prior to the regularly scheduled 
MSA Meeting in Billerica on May 13. 

By the noted original Implementation Plan, I was to issue the announcement on April 05. In order for me to do so, 
however, I still need and wait Bl2's submission of a DRAFT letter (to the MSA) for the MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices 
and Departments that will explain the Project in detail- including, as we discussed on March 29 - key ~ates, deadlines, 
milestones and Sheriffs' Office responsibilities. 

I just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when you have a second to do so. 

Thank you, · 

· James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 

 
 direct 
 fax 
 

My new email address: 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

-=rom: 
3ent: 

Sean G. Mullin [  
Tuesday, April 13, 2010 6:53 AM 

To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: 
Subject: 

'Burke, James F (SDA)'; bblakeman@bi2technologies:com;  
RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 

. Expansion 

Dear Jim, 

Thanks for your email and my apology for the brief delay in my reply and sending you the draft notification letter for the 
Sheriffs. 

I am in D.C. today and tomorrow, but will complete the letter and related tasks today. Again, sorry for the brief delay. 

Best wishes, 

Sean 

Sean G. Mullin 
President & CEO 
BI2 Technologies 
488 State Road 
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360 
Office -  ext. 17 
Fax -  
Cell -  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Se~t: Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM 
To: Sean G. Mullin 
Cc: Burke, James F (SDA);  
Subject: InitiaLDeliverables /.MSA-B12 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

·· ·Hello Sean: 

I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ you regarding the first set 
of deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location of the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off Meeting 
proposed by George Connolly, i.e. The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on Interstate 290 is acceptable to the MSA. I noted 
this to your AA.:... Bri Blakeman - on April 09 after receiving Bri's e-mail of April 08 regarding same. (I cc'd my response 

to your attention.) 

I would like to proceed ASAP with announcing this to the fourteen Sheriffs' Offices/staff as we agreed to in the 
Implementation Plan. If we need to work with a different date than what we had agreed to - May 04 - that will be 
acceptable to the MSA as well; just so long as we get the Meeting/Kick-off executed prior to the regularly scheduled 
MSA Meeting in Billerica on May 13. 

By the ~oted original Implementation Plan, I was to issue the announcement on April 05. In order for me to do so, 
however, I still need and wait Bl2's submission of a DRAFT letter (to the MSA} for the MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices 
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and Departments that will explain the Project in detail - including, as we discussed on March 29 - key dates, deadlines, 
milestones and Sheriffs' Office responsibilities. 

just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when you have a second to do so. 

Thank you, 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 

 
 direct 
 fax 
 

My new email address: 
 

No virus found in this incoming message. 
Checked by AVG - www.avq.com 
Version: 8.5.437 / Virus Database: 271.1.1 /2804 - Release Date: 04/11/10 06:32:00 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

'=rom: 
Sent: 
To: 

Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Tuesday, April 13, 2010 9:45 AM 
'Sean G. Mullin' 

Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

Not-a-problem. TY for the reply. 

James F. Walsh, E¼ecutive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 
 direct 
 fax 
 

My new email address: 
 

From: Sean G. Mullin [mailto:  
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2010 6:53 AM 
To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: 'Burke, James F (SDA)';   
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Dear Jim, 

Thanks for your email and my apology for the brief delay in my reply and sending you the draft notification letter for the 
Sheriffs. 

I am in D.C. today and tomorrow, but will complete the letter and related tasks today. Again, sorry for the brief delay. 

Best wishes, 

Sean 

Sean G. Mullin 
President & CEO 
BI2 Technologies 
488 State Road 
Plymouth, Massachusetts 02360 
Office -  ext. 17 
Fax -  
Cell -  

__ From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
,ent: Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM · 
To: Sean G. Mullin 
Cc: Burke, James F (SDA);  
Subject: Initial Deliverables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 
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Hello Sean: 

I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ you regarding the first set 
f deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location of the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off Meeting 
proposed by George Connolly, i.e. The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on Interstate 290 is acceptable to the MSA. I noted 
this to your AA- Bri Blakeman - on April 09 after receiving Bri's e-mail of April 08 regarding same. (I cc'd my response 
to your attention.) 

I would like to proceed ASAP with announcing this to the fourteen Sheriffs' Offices/staff as we agreed to in the 
Implementation Plan. If we need to work with a different date than what we had agreed to - May 04 - that will be 
acceptable to the MSA as well; just so long as we get the Meeting/Kick-off executed prior to the regularly scheduled 
MSA Meeting in Billerica on May 13. 

By the noted original Implementation Plan, I was to issue the announcement on April 05. In order for me to do so, 
however, I still need and wait Bl2's submission of a DRAFT letter (to the MSA) for the MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices 
and Departments that will explain the Project in detail- including, as we discussed on March 29 - key dates, deadlines, 
milestones and Sheriffs' Office responsibilities. 

I just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when you have a second to do so. 

Thank you, 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
/lassachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 

 
 direct 
 fax 

. (617)  

My new email address: 
 

No virus found in this incoming message. 
Checked by AVG - www.avg.com 
Version: 8.5.437 / Virus Database: 271.1.1 /2804 - Release Date: 04/11/10 06:32:00 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

~rom: 
..;ent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning Jim, 

Bri Blakeman [  
Wednesday, April 14, 2010 10:59 AM 
Walsh, James F (SDA) 
FW: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

Sean would like to propose May 11th as the new date for the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off 
Meeting at The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA. · 

' 

Does this new date satisfy the MSA and should I go ahead and make the reservation, or will MSA be 
handling the reservation? 

Please advise at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you, 

Sri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
812 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
~:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM 
To: Sean G. Mullin 
Cc: Burke, James F (SDA);  
Subject: Initial Deliverables / MSA-B12 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello Sean: 

I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ you regarding the first set 
of deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location of the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off Meeting 
proposed by George Connolly, i.e. The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on Interstate 290 is acceptable to the MSA. I noted 
this to your AA- Bri Blakeman - on April 09 after receiving Bri's e-mail of April 08 regarding same. (I cc'd my response 
to your attention.) 

I would like to proceed ASAP with announcing this to the fourteen Sheriffs' Offices/staff as we agreed to in the 
Implementation Plan. If we need to work with a different date than what we had agreed to - May 04 - that will be 
acceptable to the MSA as well; just so long as we get the Meeting/Kick-off executed prior to the regularly scheduled 
MSA Meeting in Billerica on May 13. 

By the noted original lmplementation·Plan, I was to issue the announcement on April 05. In order for me to do so, 
.1owever, I still need and wait Bl2's submission of a DRAFT letter (to the MSA) for the MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices 
and Departments that will explain the Project in detail - including, as we discussed on March 29 - key dates, deadlines, 
milestones and Sheriffs' Office responsibilities. 



. I just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when you have a second to do so. 

-hank you, 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 

 
 direct 
 fax 
 

My new email address: 
 

No virus found in this incoming message. 
Checked by AVG - www.avq.com 
Version: 9.0.801 / Virus Database: 271.1.1 /2805 - Release Date: 04/12/10 02:32:00 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

·rom: Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11 :0 1 AM 
'  
'Sean G. Mullin' 

Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-8I2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

YES. This is acceptable to the MSA. 812 Technologies via George Connolly is to make the arrangements per my 
understanding of the March 29 discussions witt1 Sean. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 
 direct 
 fax 

(617}  

My new email address: 
 

From: Bri Blakeman [mai1to:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 10:59 AM 
To: Walsh, James i= (SDA) 
c;ubject: FW: Initial Deliverables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Good morning Jim, 

Sean would like to propose May 11th as the new date for the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off 
Meeting at The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA. 

Does this new date satisfy the MSA and should I go ahead and make the reservation, or will MSA be 
handling the reservation? 

Please advise at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you, 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM , 
To: Sean G. Mullin 
Cc: Burke, James F (SDA);  
Subject: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 
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Hello Sean: 

I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ you regarding the first set 
Jf deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location of the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off Meeting 
proposed by George Connolly, i.e. The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on Interstate 290 is acceptable to the MSA. I noted 
this to your AA- Bri Blakeman - on April 09 after receiving Bri's e-mail of April o's regarding same. {I cc'd my response 
to your attention.) ' 

I would like to proceed ASAP with announcing this to the fourteen Sheriffs' Offices/staff as we agreed to in the 
Implementation Plan. If we need to work with a different date than what we had agreed to - May 04 - that will be 
acceptable to the MSA as Well; just so long as we get the Meeting/Kick-off executed prior to the regularly scheduled 
MSA Meeting in Billerica on May 13 .. 

By the noted original Implementation Plan, I was to issue the announcement on April 05. In order for me to do so, 
however, I still need and wait Bl2's submission of a DRAFT letter {to the MSA) for the MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices 
and Departments that will explain the Project in detail - including, as we discussed on March 29 - key dates, deadlines, 
milestones arid Sheriffs' Office responsibilities. 

I just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when you have a second to do so. 

Thank you, 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 · 
Cambridge, MA 02141 
{617)  

. {617)  direct 
{617)  fax 
{617)  

My new email address: 
iames.  

No virus found in this incoming·message. 
Checked by AVG - www.avg.com 
Version: 9.0.801 / Virus Database: 271.1.1 /2805 - Release Date: 04/12/10 02:32:00 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

:rom: 
Sent: 

Bri Blakeman [  
Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11 :25 AM 

To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: 'Sean G. Mullin' 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Rec9gnition Technology 

Expansion · 

Hello, 

The hotel meeting room at The Hampton inn in Auburn is already booked for May 11th
• 

Wednesday, May 12th is available though - Jim, does that date work for the MSA? 

Please advise, thank you. 

Bri. 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:01 AM 
To:  
Cc: Sean G. Mullin 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

YES. This is acceptable to the MSA. BI2 Technologies via George Connolly is to make the arrangements per my 
understanding of the March 29 discussions with Sean. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
(617) 503..:3230 

 direct 

 fax 
 

My new email address: 
us 

From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 10:59 AM 
To: Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Subject: FW: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Good morning Jim, 

Sean would like to propose May 11th as the new date for the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off 
Meeting at The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA. 

1 



Does this new date satisfy the MSA and should I go ahead and make the reservation, or will MSA be 
handling the reservation? 

Please advise at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you, 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM 
To: Sean G. Mullin 
Cc: Burke, James F (SDA);  
Subject: Initial Deliverables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello Sean: 

I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ you regarding the first set 
of deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location of the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off Meeting 
proposed by George Connolly, i.e. The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on Interstate 290 is acceptable to the MSA. I noted 
this to your AA- Bri Blakeman - on April 09 after receiving Bri's e-mail of April 08 regarding same. (I cc'd my response· 
to your attention.) 

I would like to proceed ASAP with announcing this to the fourteen Sheriffs' Offices/staff as we agreed to in the 
. Implementation Plan. If we need td work with a different date than what we had agreed to-'-- May 04 ~ that will be 
acceptable to the MSA as well; just so long as we get th.e Meeting/Kick-off executed prior to the regularly scheduled 
MSA Meeting in Billerica on May 13, 

By the noted original Implementation Plan, I was to issue the announcement on Apdl 05. In order for me to do so, 
however, I still need and wait Bl2's submission of a DRAFT letter (to the MSA) for the MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices 
and Departments that will explain the Project in detail - including, as we discussed on March 29 - key dates, deadlines, 
milestones and Sheriffs' Office responsibilities. 

I just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when you have a second to do so. 

Thank you, 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA, 02141 

 
 direct 
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(617)  fax 
 

,1/ly new email address: 
 

No virus found in this incoming message. 
Checked by AVG - www.avg.com 
Version: 9.0.801 / Virus Database: 271.1.1 /2805 - Release Date: 04/12/1 O 02:32:00 

No virus found in this incoming message. 
Checked by AVG - www.avg.com 
Version: 9.0.801 / Virus Database: 271.1.1/2808 - Release Date: 04/14/10 02:31 :00 
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· Walsh, James F (SDA) 

·rom: Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Wednesday, April 14, 201 O 1.1 :26 AM 
'  
'Sean G. Mullin' 

Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

YES. May 12, 2010, will be acceptable to the MSA. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 
 direct 
 fax 
 

My new email address: 
 

From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:25 AM 
To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: 'Sean G. Mullin' 
~ubject: RE: Initial Deliverables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello, 

The hotel meeting room at The Hampton Inn in Auburn is already booked for May 11th
•· 

Wednesday, May 12th is available though~ Jim, does that date work for the MSA? 

Please advise, thank you. 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant ·· 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508) 224'-1600 ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:01 AM. 
To:  
Cc: Sean G. Mullin 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

YES. This is acceptable to the MSA. BI2 Technologies via George Connolly is to make the arrangements per my 
understanding of the March 29 discussions with Sean. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 

1 



Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
 

'S17) 503~3838 direct 

1617)  fax 
 

My new email-address: 
 

From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 10:59 AM 
To: Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Subject: FW: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Good morning Jim, 

Sean would like to propose May 11th as the new date for the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off 
Meeting at The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA. 

Does this new date satisfy the MSA and should I go ahead and make the reservation, or will MSA be 
handling the reservation? 

Please advise at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you, 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Te_chnologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM 

. To: Sean G. Mullin 
Cc: Burke, James F (SDA);  
Subject: Initial Deliverables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello Sean: 

I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ you regarding the first set 
· of deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location of the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off Meeting 
proposed by George Connolly, i.e. The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on Interstate 290 is acceptable to the MSA. I noted 
this to your AA- Bri Blakeman - on April 09 after receiving Bri's e-mail of April 08 regarding same. (I cc'd my response 
to your attention.) 

would like to proceed ASAP with announcing this to the fourteen Sherjffs' Offices/staff as we agreed to in the 
Implementation Plan. If we need to work with a different date than what we had agreed to - May 04 - that will be 
acceptable to the MSA as well; just so long as we get the Meeting/Kick-off executed prior to the regularly scheduled 
MSA Meeting in Billerica on May 13. 
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By the noted original Implementation Plan, I was to issue the announcement on April 05. In order for me to do so, 
liowever, I still need and wait Bl2's submission of a DRAFT letter (to the MSA) for the MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices 
dnd Departments that will explain the Project in detail - including, as we discussed ori March 29 - key dates, deadlines, 
milestones and Sheriffs' Office responsibilities. 

I just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when you have a second to do so. 

Thank you, 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 

 
 direct 
 fax 
 

· My new email address: 

 

No virus found in this incoming message. 
Checked by AVG - www.avq.com , 
/ersion: 9.0.801 / Virus Database: 271 .1 .1 /2805 - Release Date: 04/12/10 02:32:00 

No virus found in this incoming message. 
Checked by AVG - www.avg.com 
Version: 9.0.801 / Virus Database: 271 .1 .1 /2808 - Release Date: 04/14/1 O 02:31 :00 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

:rom: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Hello, 

Bri Blakeman [  
Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11 :40 AM 
'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
'Sean G. Mullin' 
RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

The conference room at The Hampton Inn in Auburn off of 1-290 has been reserved for Wednesday, May 
12th from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. I am expecting an email with the contract and lunch menu options shortly. 

Please let me know if I can provide any additional information for this reservation. 

Thank you, 

· Bri · 

Bri Blakeman. 
Administrative Assistant 
B12 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  

_ e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:26 AM 
To:  
Cc: Sean G. Mullin 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

YES. May 12, 2010, will be acceptable to theMSA. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
· Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association -
(617)  

 direct 
(617}  fax 

· (617)  

My new email address: 
 

From:· Bri Blakeman [mailto:bblakeman@bi2tech nologies.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:25 AM 
To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: 'Sean G. Mullin' 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello, 



The hotel meeting room at The Hampton Inn in Auburn is already booked for May 11 th • 

Wednesday, May 12 th is available though - Jim, does that date work for the MSA? 

Please advise, thank you. 

Sri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:James~  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:01 AM 
To:  
Cc: Sean G. Mullin 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliv~rables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

; 

YES. This is acceptable to the MSA. B12 Technologies via George Connolly is to make the arrangements per my 
understanding of the March 29 discussions with Sean. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
(617}  
:617}  direct 

 fax 
· (617}  

My new email address: 
 

From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:bblakeman@bi2technologies'.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 10:59 AM 
To: Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Subject: FW: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract; re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Good morning Jim, 

Sean would like to propose May 11th as the new date for the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off 
.Meeting at The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA. 

Does this new date satisfy the MSA and should I go ahead and make the reservation, or will MSA be 
handling the reservation? · 

. Please advise at your earliest convenience. 

· Thank you, 

Sri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
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p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM 
To: Sean G. Mullin 
Cc: Burke, James F (SDA);  
Subject: Initial Deliverables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello Sean: 

I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ you regarding the first set 
of deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location of the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off Meeting 
proposed by George Connolly, i.e. The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on Interstate 290 is acceptable to the MSA. I noted· 
this to your AA- Bri Blakeman - on April 09 after receiving Bri's e-mail of April 08 regarding same. (I cc'd my response 
to your attention.) 

I would.like to proceed ASAP with announcing thisto the fourteen Sheriffs' Offices/staff as we agreed to in the 
Implementation Plan. If we need to work with a different date than what we had agreed to - May 04 - that will be 
acceptable to the MSA as well; just so long as we get the Meeting/Kick.:off executed prior to the regularly scheduled 
MSA Meeting in Billerica on May 13. 

By the noted original Implementation Plan, I was to issue the announcement on April 05. In order for me to do so, 
however, 1 ·still need and wait Bl2's submission of a DRAFT letter (to the MSA) for th·e MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices 
and Departments that will explain the Project in detail~ including, as we discussed on March 29 - key dates, deadlines, 
milestones and Sheriffs' Office responsibilities. 

I just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when you have a second to do so. 

Thank you, 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
· Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 

· Cambridge, MA 02141 
 
 direct 

. (617)  fax 
 

My new email address: 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

=rom: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Received. 

Thank you, 

Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:47 AM 
'  
'Sean G. Mullin' 
RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-B12 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 
 direct 

. (617}  fax 
(617}  

My new email address: 
 

From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:40 AM 
To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: 'Sean G. Mullin' 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello, 

The conference room at The Hampton Inn in Auburn off of I-290 has been reserved for Wednesday, May 
12th from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. I am expecting an email with the contract and lunch menu options shortly. 

Please let me know if I can provide any additional information for this reservation. 

Thank you, 

Sri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  , 
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:26 AM 
To:  
Cc: Sean G. Mullin 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 



YES. May 12, 2010, will be acceptable to the MSA. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 
 direct 
 fax 

(617) 548,-2398 

My new email address: 
 

From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
. Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:25 AM 
To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: 'Sean G. Mullin' 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ .MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello, 

The hotel meeting room at The Hampton Inn in Auburn is already booked for May 11th
• 

Wednesday, May 12th is available though - Jim, does that date work for the MSA? 

Please advise, thank you. 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:01 AM 

. To: bblakeman@bi2technologies:tom 
Cc: Sean G. Mullin 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliver,ables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

YES .. This is acceptable to the MSA. Bt.2 Technologies via George Connolly is to make the arrangements per my 
understanding of the March 29 discussibns with Sean. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

· (617)  
 direct 
 fax 
 

Jly new email address: 
james.f.w<,  
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From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 10:59 AM 
To: Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Subject: FW: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Good morning Jim, 

Sean would like to propose May 11th as the new date for the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off 
Meeting at The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA. · 

Does this new date satisfy the MSA and should I go ahead and make the reservation, or will MSA be 
handling the reservation? 

Please advise at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you, 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM 
To: Sean G. Mullin 
Cc: Burke, James F (SDA);  
Subject: Initial Deliverables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello Sean: 

· I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ you regarding the first set 
of deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location of the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off Meeting 
·-: . 'proposed by George Connolly, i.e.The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on Interstate 290 is acceptable to the MSA. fnc>ted 

this to your AA- Bri Blakeman - on April 09 after receiving Bri's e-mail of April 08 regarding same. {I cc'd my response 
to your attention.) · · 

' ' 

I would like to proceed ASAP with announcing this to the fourteen Sheriffs' Offices/staff as we agreed to in the 
Implementation Plan. If we need to work with a different date than what we had agreed to - May 04 - that will be 
acceptable to .the MSA as well; just so long as we get the Meeting/Kick-off executed prior to the regularly scheduled 
MSA Meeting i.n Billerica on May 13. 

By the noted original Implementation Plan, I was to issue the announcement on April 05. In order for me to do so, 
however, I still need and wait Bl2's submission of a DRAFT letter (to the MSA) for the MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices. 
and Departments that will explain the Project in detail - including, as we discussed on March 29 - key dates, deadlines, 
milestones and Sheriffs' Office respor,sibilities. 

I just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when you have a second to do so. 

Thank you, 
3 



James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association · 
271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 

 
 direct 
 fax 
 

My new email address: 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11 :58 AM 
'  'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
'Sean G. Mullin'; Burke, James F (SDA) 

Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-Bl2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion · 

TY for this announcement and confirmation.· 

Sean: Today, I am going to issue a MEMO to ALL MA Sheriffs that will simply announce this date· and location. I will ask 
them to send one-or-more staffers who work on technology matters. 

We need to set a time for the start of the Meeting. Can we go w/ 11:00 a.m.? 

Jal)'les F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
(617}  
(617}  direct 
(617}  tax 
(617}  

My new email address: 
 

From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:40 AM 
To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: 'Sean G. Mullin' . 

· Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-B12 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello, 

The conference room at The Hampton Inn,in Auburn off of I-290 has been reserved for Wednesday, May 
12th from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. I am expecting an email with the contract and lunch menu options shortly. 

· Please let me know if I. ca~ provide any additional information for this reservation. 

Thank you, 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:26 AM 
To:  
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Cc: Sean G. Mullin 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables / MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

YES. May 12, 2010, will be acceptable to the MSA. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 
 direct 
 fax 
 

My new email address: 
 

From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:25 AM 
To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: 'Sean G. Mullin' 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello, 

The hotel meeting room at The Hampton Inri in Auburn is already booked for May 11 th
• 

Wednesday, May 12 th is available though - Jim, does that date work for the MSA? 

Please advise, thank you. 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:.  

From:Walsh,James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:01 AM · 
To:  
Cc:.Sean. G. Mullin 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

YE.S. This is acceptable to the MSA. 812 Technologies via George Connolly is to make the arrangements per my 
understanding of the March 29 discussions with Sean. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 
 direct 

1617) 503-324Ofax 
 

My new email address: 
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From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
;ent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 10:59 AM 
To: Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Subject: FW: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Good morning Jim, 

Sean would like to propose May 11th as the new date for the proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off 
Meeting at The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA. 

Does this new date satisfy the MSA and should I go· ahead and make the reservation, or will MSA be 
handling the reservation? 

Please advise at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you, 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 
Administrative Assistant 
BI2 Technologies 
p: (508)  ext. 16 
f: (508)  
e:  

,=rom: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM 
To: Sean G. Mullin 
Cc: Burke, James F (SDA);  
Subject: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology Expansion 

Hello Sean: 

I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ you regarding the first set 
of deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location ofthe proposed Statewide Announcement Kick-Off Meeting 
proposed by George Connolly, i.e. The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on Interstate 290 is acceptable to the MSA: I noted. 
this to your AA- Bri Blakeman -.on April 09 after receiving Bri's e.-mail of April 08 regarding same. (I cc'd my response 
to your attention.) 

I would like to proceed ASAP with announcing this to the fourteen Sheriffs' Offices/staff as we agreed to in the 
Implementation Plan. If we need to work with a different date than what we had agreed to - May 04 -that will be 
acceptable to the MSA as well; just so long as we get the Meeting/Kick-off executed prior to the regularly scheduled 
MSA Meeting in Billerica on May 13. 

By the noted original Implementation Plan, I was to _issue the announcement on April OS. In order for me to do so, 
however, I still need and wait Bl2's submission of a DRAFT letter (to the MSA) for the MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices 
1nd Departments that will explain the Project in detail'- including, as we discussed on March 29 - key dates, -deadlines; 
milestones and Sheriffs' Office responsibilities. 

I just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when you have a second to do so. 
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Thank you, 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 

 
 direct 

(617) 503-324Ofax 
 

My new email address: 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

-=rom: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Sean Mullin [  
Wednesday, April 14, 2010 12:09 PM 
Walsh, James F (SDA) 
<  Walsh, James F (SDA); Burke, James F (SDA) 

Subject: Re: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

Dear Jim, 

I have finished the letter and will send it from Dulles later this afternoon. 

Yes, please send the memo with 11:00 am - that's what I have in the letter 

Thanks, 

Sean 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Apr 14, 2010, at 11:57 AM, "Walsh, James F (SDA)" <  wrote: 

TY for this announcement and confirmation. 

Sean: Today, I am going to issue a MEMO to ALL MA Sheriffs that will simply announce this 
date and location. I will ask them to send one-or-more staffers who work on technology matters. 

We need to set a time for the start of the Meeting. Can we go w/ 11:00 a.m.? 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 

Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 

(617)503"'.3838 direct 

(617) 503-3240fax 

 

My new email address: 



 

From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:40 AM 
To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: 'Sean ~. Mullin' 
Subject: RE: ·Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

Hello, 

The conference room at The Hampton Inn in Auburn off of I-290 has been reserved for 
Wednesday, May 12th from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. I am expecting an email with the contractand 
lunch menu options shortly. · 

Please let me know if I can provid.e any additional information for this reservation. 

Thank you, 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 

Administrative Assistant 

BI2 Technologies 

p: (508)  ext. 16 

f: (508)  

e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:26 AM 
To:  
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Cc: Sean G. Mullin 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 

~ Expansion 

YES. May 12, 2010, will be acceptable to the MSA. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 

Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 

( 617)  direct 

 fax 

 

:My new email address: 

 

From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:25 AM 
To: 'Walsh, James F (SDA)' 
Cc: .'Sean G. Mullin' 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

Hello, 

The hotel meeting room at The Hampton Inn in Auburn is already booked for May\l th
• 

Wednesday, May 12 th is available though - Jim, does that date work for the MSA? 

Please advise, thank you. 



Bri 

Bri Blakeman 

Administrative Assistant 

BI2 Technologies 

p: (508)  ext. 16 

f: (508)  

e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 11:01 AM 
To:  
Cc: Sean G. Mullin 
Subject: RE: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

YES. This is acceptable to the MSA. B12 Technologies via George Connolly is to make the 
arrangements per my understanding of the March 29 discussions with Sean. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 

Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 
.. 

(617)  direct 

 fax· 

(617)  

MY riew email ~ddress: 

jam es. f.  
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From: Bri Blakeman [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 10:59 AM 
To: Walsh, James F (SDA) . 
Subject~ FW: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-BI2 Technologies Contract, re: i=acial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

Good morning Jim, 

Sean would like to propose May 11th as the new date for the proposed Statewide 
Announcement Kick-Off Meeting at The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA. 

Does this new date satisfy the MSA and should I go ahead and make the reservation, or will 
MSA be handling the reservation? 

Please advise at your earliest convenience. 

Thank you, 

Bri 

Bri Blakeman 

Administrative Assistant 

BI2 Technologies 

p: (508)  ext. 16 

f: (508)  

- -

e:  

From: Walsh, James F (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 2:52 PM ' 
To: Sean G. Mullin 
Cc: Burke, James F (SDA);  

5 



Subject: Initial Deliverables/ MSA-B12 Technologies Contract, re: Facial Recognition Technology 
Expansion 

Hello Sean: 

I just left a message with your AA at your office in Plymouth. I am looking to just check in w/ 
you regarding the first set of deliverables under our Contract. 

To Re-confirm from here at the MSA: The location of the proposed Statewide Announcement 
Kick-Off Meeting proposed by George Connolly, i.e. The Hampton Inn in Auburn, MA on 
Interstate 290 is acceptable fo the MSA. I noted this to your AA - Bri Blakeman - on April 09 
after receiving Bri's e-mail of April 08 regarding same. (I cc'd my response to your attention.) 

I would like to proceed ASAP with announcing this to the fourteen Sheriffs' Offices/staff as we 
agreed to in the Implementation Plan. If we need to work with a different date than what we had 
agreed to - May 04 - that wili be acceptable to the MSA as well; just so long as we get the 
Meeting/Kick-off executed prior to the regularly scheduled MSA Meeting in Billerica on May 
13. 

By the noted original Implementation Plan, I was to issue the announcement on April 05. In 
order for me to do so, however, I still need and wait BI2's submission of a DRAFf letter (to the 

. MSA). for the MSA to send to all Sheriffs' Offices and Departments that will explain the Project 
in detail - including, as we discussed on March 29 __; key dates, deadlines, milestones and 
Sheriffs' Office responsibilities. · 

I just wanted to make sure there was a record of this communication. Please call when ycm have 
a second to do so. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 

Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
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271 Cambridge St., Suite 202 

Cambridge, MA 02141 

 

 direct 

 fax 

 

My new email address: 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

-=rom: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Patty Allain, 
MSA Executive Assistant 

Allain, Patty (SDA) 
Wednesday, April 14, 2010 12:20 PM 
Walsh, James F (SDA)· · 
Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project Kickoff 
MEMO TO AMS RE LAW ENF SHARING NETWORK PROJECT.doc 

271 Cambridge Street, Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 

 

1 



President 
Michael G. Bellotti 
Norfolk County 

Via President 
Joseph D. McDonald,Jr. 
Plymouth County 

Via Prmdent far 
ln/imnalio11 and Technofog:; 

Michael A McCormack 
Past President 
Dukes County 

Vi,t Pmident.rjor 
Re-Entry and Aftemire 

Michael J. Ashe, Jr. 
Past President 
Hampden County 

Frank G. Cousins, Jr. 
Past President 
Essex County 

Vi,~ Pmident.,for Trainin..~ and 
0 admhip Dmlopment 
James M Oimmings 
Past President 
Barnstable County 

Robert J. Garvey 
Past President 

. Hampshire County 

State Director to NSA ' 
James V. DiPaola 
Past President 
Middlesex County 

· .; iic~attl M Brets~hneider 
Nantucket County 

'. ;'~ ~' ·.-' .. ·:'· ''.'-: '. ' 

· Aiidrea J. Cabral 
Suffolk County 
Immediate Past President 

_ Frederick B. Maq:lonald 
Franklin County 

Carmen C Massimiano, Jr. 
Past President 
Berkshire County 

Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 
271 Cambridge Street, Suite 202 

Memo 

Cambridge, MA 02141 

 / Fax: (781)  

www.mass.gov/ msa 

To: All Massachusetts Sheriffs 

Cc: J. Quinn, D. Lanoie, P. Cahille, L. Lajoie, S. Jenkins T. Hall, D. Morad, J. Prokopovich, R. 
Serani, J. Birtwell, M. Regan, D. O'Sullivan 

From: James F. Walsh, Executive Director 

Date: April 14, 2010 

Re: Preliminary announcement - - Kickoff of the MSA law enforcement sharing network 
project 

The MSA has contracted with B12 Technologies, LLC of Plymouth, MA to implement the 
federally funding expansion of the existing Essex Sheriffs facial recognition technology program 
into the other MA Sheriffs offices. I will have a report on this matter at our upcoming May 13 
MSA meeting in Middlesex County. 

In the meantime, may I kindly note that a project kickoff meeting for this initiative has now 
been set for Wednesday, May 12 at the Hampton Inn, off of Interstate 290 in Auburn, MA. 

I kindly ask that you plan to send one or more staff members who deal with technology topics 
to this noted kickoff meeting. More details to follow as soon as possible. 

Jim 



Walsh, James F (SDA) 

:rom: Allain, Patty (SDA) 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, April 14, 2010 2:59 PM 
Walsh, James F (SDA) 

Subject: FW: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

From: Shawn Jenkins [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 2:42 PM 
To: Allain, Patty (SDA) 
Subject: RE: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

Thank~ Patty ... we will send our IT director. 

Shawn 

From: Allain, Patty (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday; April 14, 2010 12:30 PM 
To:     
Guy Gl_odis     

  sheriff@nantucket~net; Garvey, Robert (HSD); 
 

Cc:   Patrick Cahillane; lajoie, larry; Shawn Jenkins; Tim 
· Hall; Morad, Dianne (SDM); Prokopovich, Jenny; Serani, Richard;   David 
·O'Sullivan; Burke; James F (SDA) 
Subject: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

Hello, 

Please see attachment. 

" Patty 

Patty Allain, 
MSA Executive Assistant 
271 Cambridge Street, Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

crom: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Allain, Patty (SDA) 
Wednesday, April 14, 2010 2:59 PM 
Walsh, James F (SDA) 
FW: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

From: Mike Regan (mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 1:13 PM 
To: Allain, Patty (SDA) 
Subject: RE: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

Great. .. thanks! 

From: Allain, Patty (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 1:03 PM 
To: Mike Regan 
Subject: RE: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

·. Mike, 

No there isn't. 

Patty 

From: Mike Regan (mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 12:57 PM 
To: Allain, Patty (SDA) 
Subject: RE: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

Patty, 

Is there a limit to the number of staff attending? 

Mike R. 

·: From: Allain, Patty. (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 12:30 PM 
To: ·     

 James Cummings;   , 
mamc:  mbellotti@norfolksheriffma .orq; michael '.   
Garvey, Robert (HSD);  . . .. ·. 
Cc:   Patrick Cahillane; lajoie, larry; Shawn Jenkins; 

 Morad, Dianne (SDM); Prokopovich, Jenny; Serani, Richard;  Mike Regan; 
David O'Sullivan; Burke, James F (SDA) 
Subject: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

Hello, 

Please see attachment. 



Patty 

.'atty Allain, 
MSA Executive Assistant 
271 Cambridge Street, Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 

 

----------------------------~------NOTICE-----------------------------------
This email is intended for professional and business purposes of the 
Barnstable County Sheriff's Office. The contents of this email message. 
and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for the 
addressee. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the 
sender and delete this message • 

. ----------------------------------NOTICE------------------------------ ----
This email is intended for professional and business purposes of the 
Barnstable County Sheriff's Office. The contents of this email message 
and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for tpe 
addressee. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the 
sender and delete this message. 
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Walsh, James. F (SDA) 

=rom: 
Sent: 
To: 

Allain, Patty (SDA) 
Wednesday, April 14, 2010 3:38 PM 
Walsh, J_ames F (SDA) 

Subject: FW: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

From: lajoie, iarry [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 3:32 PM 
To: Allain, Patty (SDA) . 
Subject: RE: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

Tony Bryant will represent us. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Allain, P.atty (SDA) [mailto:  
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 12:30 PM 
To:    

    
   ashe, michael; 

 Garvey,_ Robert (HSD);  . 
Cc:   Patrick Cahillane; lajoie, larry; Shawn Jenkins; 

 Morad, Dianne (SDM); Prokopovich, Jenny; Serani, Richard;  
 David O'Sullivan; Burke, James F (SDA) 

Subject:. Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

Hello, 

Please see attachment. 

Patty . 

Patty Allain, 
MSA Executive Assistant 
271 Cambridge Street, Suite 202 
Cambridge, MA 02141 
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Walsh, James F (SDA) 

:rom: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Good Morning, Dave: 

Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Thursday, April 15, 2010 9:34 AM 
Marescalchi, Dave 
FW: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 
MEMO TO AMS RE LAW ENF SHARING NETWORK PROJECT.doc 

Apologies to you; ! had intended to send this to your attention yesterday and had intended to include you as a cc on the 
Memo. I hope you will be able to represent Essex at the noted Kick-Off Meeting. 

Thank you, 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 
 direct 
 fax 
 

My new email address: 
 

.From: Walsh, James F (SDA) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 3:52 PM 
To: '  'Barbara Maher'; '  Daly, Dennis(SDE) 
Subject: FW: Memo re: Law Enforcement Sharing Network Project kickoff 

Hello to All in Essex County: 

Please see attached Memo. 

Apologies to all; I had intended to have Patty Allain cc this to each of you . 

.. Dav.id: Hope you can plan to represent Essex at this Kick-Off Meeting. 

James F. Walsh, Executive Director 
Massachusetts Sheriffs' Association 

 
 direct 

(617) 503~3240 fax 
 

My new email address: 
 

From: Allain, Patty (SDA) 
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2010 3:48 PM 
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